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I would like to say a big goodbye and good luck to all our children leaving nursery to go to school in September. I would also like to thank everyone for your continued support throughout the year.


Emma xx





Summer Fete





Thank you to everyone who attended the summer fete, we all had a lovely day and we raised £400 for Great Ormond Stree, so thank you all for your support.


�








Southport Trip – Saturday 20th July





All families who are booked on the Southport trip need to be at nursery at 8.10am as the coach will be leaving nursery at 8.30am. We will be leaving Southport at 4.30pm, we will arrange to meet up on the beach during the afternoon for some fun and games.





We do have 3 places available if any one is interested please speak to Emma. The cost is £12.00 per person.





 Nursery Holidays





Nursery is closed on Bank Holiday Monday 26th August.





Term time holidays for funded children:





Break up  - Friday 19th July 





Return to nursery -  Monday 2nd September











Government Funded Sessions





Your child is eligible for 15 hours per week the term after their 3rd birthday. So therefore if your child is 3 years old between September and December they are eligible for funding from January 2014.  Birthdays between January and March 2014 funding is available from April 2014 and birthdays between April and August funding is available from September 2014.


If you have any questions please speak to the office. 








Summer Holiday Fun


During the summer holidays we are having themed weeks, with lots of fun activities. If you would like to book any extra sessions please ask at the office





Week 1 – 22nd - 26th July – Messy Play





Week 2 – 29th July – 2nd August – Den Making 





Week 3 – 5th - 9th August – Science & Nature 





Week 4 – 12th- 16th August – Art Attack





Week 5 – 19th – 23rd August – Book Week





Week 6 – 27th - 30th August – Animal Week





The Den


We have holiday club for school children during the holidays please ask at the office for a timetable and booking form or email Office@honeybunsnurseries.com





Nursery Sports Week


We are having a sports fun week for all the children to take part in races throughout the week. Due to the weather being unpredictable we are unable to invite parents to join us this time.





Reminders


Please remember to let the office know if someone different is collecting your child from nursery and ensure they have the password.





Please put sun hats in your child’s bag.





Staff News


Steph from Foxes has gone on Maternity Leave





We would like to congratulate Lauren  Dabbs on her appointment as our second Deputy Manager at Nursery. 

















 





 








Preschool Graduation





Thank you to all parents and children who attended our graduation party on Saturday 29th June with food and a disco at HLC for the children in Hedgehogs who are leaving us to go to school in September.





All the children had lots of fun and we will miss you all!
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Easter Bonnet Parade


 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge success, it was the best year yet. The bonnets were fabulous and our parade took place outside and all the children paraded their bonnets to the rest of the nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done everyone who took part. 
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